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Postponement of the 7th International on Traffic and Transport Psychology 

 

We are sorry to inform you that due to the current crisis caused by the new 

coronavirus (Covid-19), the 7th International Conference on Traffic and Transport 

Psychology (ICTTP2020) in Gothenburg, Sweden has been further postponed to 2022. 

The conference will be held on 23 - 25 August there, hosted by the VTI Swedish 

National Road and Transport Research Institute & SAFER Vehicle and Traffic Safety 

Center at Chalmers.  

 

We will reproduce the news at the conference-site (https://icttp2020.se/).  

 

Due to the uncertainty regarding COVID-19 the Organizing Committee has found it 

necessary to further postpone the International Conference on Traffic and Transport 

Psychology (ICTTP) planned for 2020 to August 23-25, 2022. All presentations (oral 

and posters) accepted for 2020 will automatically be accepted for the 2022 conference. 

In addition, the submission portal will be re-opened for new abstracts between 

August and December 2021. During this period of uncertainty, we hope to be able to 

count on your support. Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 

 


